
Upcoming Fundraisers 

March 27th (tonight): Meet at 6:45pm to set up for Maundy Thursday. We will also fill Easter 
Eggs for that fundraiser. We will gather Saturday to deliver them.  

March 28th: Please come at 5:30. (If you are in track, please come ASAP after you finish 
practice). Those who come later will be asked to stay later.  

March 30th: If you are around this weekend and not traveling for Easter, please come to 
Jessie Johnson’s at 8pm to go and hide Easter Eggs in people’s yards that ordered.  

April 12, 13th, 14th: There will be a signup sheet link coming after this link. Parents, please 
also come help when you sign up for a shift. Please try to sign up for two shifts between the 
12th and the 13th. This will include meatball and potato preparation. I know this is a busy 
weekend for track meets and baseball games. Please still sign up for a shift or send a family 
representative. We will need all hands on deck for the 14th. The 14th is when we ask you to 
bring two frosted cakes per child going on the trip. Varsity Track students who are not 
able to meet their shift sign ups, please sign up for the 7th to go out into the community and 
promote the event through flyers and meeting people as they leave their church services.  

Yet to Come: We have a few smaller fundraisers in the works. One is doing escape rooms 
in the church during SummerFest. We may also bring back the SummerFest meal. We are 
going to try and avoid making everyone sell things again.         

 

Information to Remember  

• We have about $10,000 left to fundraise. Which means we are close! We have already 
raised just over $20,000.  

• Reminder: July 15th-22nd. We will travel by bus to Fargo from Grafton. Departing at noon 
from Grafton on the 15th. We will return on the 22nd around 5:30pm.  

• We are staying at the New Orleans Marriot. We have 8 rooms to split our group into. We 
will talk room assignments after the Easter season.  

• If you have any questions, you are more than welcome to reach out to me (Pastor 
Carter). I appreciate all the help you are doing to raise the funds to get your child to this 
life changing experience.  


